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Chelan County Public Utility District’s Comments on the Frequency Response Phase 2 Issue Paper 

January 11, 2017 

Comments to InitiativeComments@CAISO.com 

 

Chelan PUD, a consumer-owned utility in Washington, is an active participant in the bilateral, wholesale 

power markets in the west and a NERC-registered balancing authority.  Chelan PUD appreciates the 

opportunity to offer the following comments on the CAISO’s Frequency Response Phase 2 Issue Paper 

dated December 15, 2016.   

Chelan supports the ISO seeking to design a primary frequency response procurement mechanism that 

includes its current option to procure Transferred Frequency Response from external BAAs.  We believe 

that the entire western interconnection, including CAISO’s ratepayers, will benefit from such an effort to 

support frequency response markets. 
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